
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 1 May 2024 

Important Dates 

  

3     May          Feet First Whaanau Ambury Walk 

6     May          Whole School MANA Assembly 12:15pm   

8     May          Y1 & 2 Great Pirate Show  11:30am 

15   May          ROI Open Evening 

16   May          Junior School Pirate Day 

20   May          Whole School MANA Assembly 12:15pm 

27   May          Board of Trustees Hui 7pm in staffroom 

31   May          Teacher Only Day (school closed) 

3     June          King’s Birthday (school closed) 

24   June          Board of Trustees Hui 7pm in staffroom 

28   June          Matariki (school closed) 

29   July            Waikoowhai Open Evening  6:30pm 

 

17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 636 4233, www.waterlea.school.nz 

It was lovely to welcome all our tamariki back 
to school today as we kick off Term 2. We 
hope you had a good ANZAC day. A lot of 
children have shared that they attended    
ANZAC services so well done if you were up 
at dawn! We welcome a new  cohort of  
tamariki and their whaanau starting in Rooms 
1, 2 and 3. We ended last term with our    
MANA Values assembly and  presented       
Josiah Marshall with the MANA   Korowai.  

Josiah was selected from all our Year 5 & 6 
students as someone who    demonstrates 
our school values in everything he does.  

Congratulations Josiah on this  achievement 
and thank you for being an outstanding role 
model for others.  



Waterlea School is very fortunate to be part of the Social Workers in Schools (SWiS) programme and this week 
we welcome Phoebe Barrett as our new SWiS. She is well known to Waterlea because she attended here as a 
primary school student and has since gone onto university to study towards a degree in Social Work.  Phoebe 
is at school on Mondays and Tuesdays and if you’d like to have a chat with Phoebe you can email               
phoebe@mefsc.org.nz to set up a time to meet with her. In next week’s newsletter Phoebe will share with you 
some of the things she can help whaanau with within her role as a SWiS.  

Student Leadership Opportunity 

This week a group of Year 5 tamariki are being trained so that they can show sport and play leadership    
during morning tea and lunchtimes. These students went through an application process and are really keen 
and committed. After 4 afternoons of training, the group will understand how to plan and set up games and 
play opportunities for younger students. The concept of tuakana teina, with older children  leading and   
supporting younger children,  is a wonderful way for these leaders to demonstrate their MANA values.  

Feetfirst Walk to Ambury Farm 

Don’t forget our school walk to Ambury Farm this Friday at 11am. We will meet at school after morning tea.  

 

Property Update 

When driving or walking past the school you might have noticed we have two new lovely blue shade sails 
up, covering the Middle and Senior School’s playgrounds. They will be very useful through the summer and 
winter months protecting our tamariki from the sun and rain when they are playing. Over the coming 
weeks we are hoping to have the cover for the Junior School playground completed as well as the canopy 

mailto:phoebe@mefsc.org.nz


One NZ Warriors - Prepare to Perform 

Last term we were lucky enough to have a warriors foundation skills session donated to our school courtesy 
of GJ Gardner Manukau & East Auckland. We had some wonderful coaches take our Year 3-6 tamariki 
through some skills sessions during the day, followed by a presentation in the hall for all of our tamariki 
around the importance of good nutrition, hydration and sleep. There was much excitement across the kura 
which was added to by the arrival of two of the Warriors players for the presentation. It was a great day and 
we learnt a lot - UP THE WAHS!!! 



 

 

Moth Plant Competition Update 

Current moth plant pod count is 8,550 

This is the last week to get your pesky pods into Waterlea to count towards our final total as the 
competition draws to a close at the end of this week. 

Thank you so much to our amazing whaanau for being so proactive and providing us with so many 
pods to reach our goal. 

Looking for Help in our Garden 

Our Waterlea garden club are looking for some helpers to construct our new greenhouse on Saturday 11 
May.  

Let us know if you can help with this project.  

Contact reception for more information. 



Collect the Yummy cut-out labels from bags (each cut-

out label is worth 10 stickers) and individual Yummy 

apple stickers for Waterlea School’s share of the $200,000 

free Sport sports gear prize pool.  

Yummy apples are available from New World, PAK’nSAVE 

and participating Four Square stores. The more you 

collect, the more sports gear we can get so get going and 

start collecting your Yummy cut-out labels and stickers 

now! 

All stickers/cut-outs along with your school’s Total Tally Sheet 
must received by us by Tuesday 24 September.  

Download your sticker collection sheet here or pick one 
up at the office.  

COLLECT YUMMY STICKERS AND GET SPORTS GEAR FOR OUR SCHOOL! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing

















